PRIMARY PRODUCTION COMMITTEE

17 September 2009

Non-commercial Fishing and Environmental Interests Alliance
C/. Trish Rea

PO Box 37-951

Parnell

Auckland 1151

Dear Trish

We appreciate the interest the alliance has in the committee’s consideration of
fisheries issues, and thank you for sending the alliance’s alternative fisheries
management strategy, More fish in the water, and for the offer to discuss it further
with us.

While members were interested in the alternative fisheries proposals outlined in your

document. on this occasion the committee does not require alliance members to
appear before us.

Yours sincerely

/-

" Shane Ardern

Chairperson
Primary Production



